
Westside Community Schools

Panther Weekly News
November 12, 2021 Upcoming Events

November
22 5/6 Elementary Band Concert, WMS 7:00 
pm
24-26 No School
29 Classes Resume
30   PL Community Club Meeting 6:30 pm

PAWSitive Rules:  
Be Responsible, Respectful 

and Safe

Cold Weather Is Here!

The temperatures will fluctuate 
for the next few weeks. Winter is 
just around the corner! Please 
make sure your child brings 
appropriate clothing every day. 
Students must have coats, 
sweatshirts or long sleeves on if 
the temperature is below 5o 
degrees.

Recess will be outside if the 
“feels like” temperature is 10 or 
above. Doctor’s notes are 
required for students to stay 
inside due to illness. 

LOST AND FOUND - HELP!

Our Lost and Found is overflowing!! Please 
have your students check for items that 
belong to them. Purple boxes are located by 
Kindergarten and 6th grade.





Westside families and staff, 

We have two important items we hope you consider as we approach the holidays, both 
supporting the well-being of our Westside students and families.

FREE & REDUCED MEAL APPLICATIONS

Our records of students who are registered for free & reduced meals has plummeted for the 
2021/22 school year. We fear this is not because of a lack of need, but because meals are free 
for all students, funded by the US Department of Agriculture. If you would traditionally qualify 
for free or reduced-price meals, it is important you file an application. Through that 
application, your student becomes eligible for additional benefits including fee waivers for 
scholarships, ACT/SAT testing, computers, transportation, summer school, activity cards, prom 
band instruments, etc. In addition, our district receives state and local funding based on the 
number of students eligible for free and reduced-price meals. That funding is vital for Westside 
Community Schools.

CLICK HERE to complete the Free & Reduced Meal application online: 
https://www.myschoolapps.com/. If you would like to complete a traditional paper application, 
please send an email to Michele Divoky, divoky.michele@westside66.net or call 402.390.3382.

HOLIDAY ASSISTANCE

Once again this year, Westside Community Schools will be working together with our high school 
homerooms and a network of amazing community volunteers to support our district families in 
need this upcoming holiday season. Through the confidential and compassionate work of our 
district Social Workers, Counselors and Psychologists, we are able to assist those in our school 
community who may need extra help.

There are a number of ways you can help:

● By “adopting” a Westside student in need and purchasing items from his or her wants & 
needs list;

● by making a monetary contribution to the “Family Resource Fund” in care of the 
Westside Foundation (click here to donate); 

● or by donating to the Family Resource Center’s Food Pantry and Clothing Closet (click 
here to learn more about the Westside Family Resource Center!)

If your classroom, your department, your family or your place of business is interested in 
supporting a Westside student or family this holiday season, please email Molly Hurley at 
hurley.molly@westside66.net by November 19, 2021.

Thank you for your generosity and support, and for affirming the “WE” in Westside.

Westside Community Schools

https://www.myschoolapps.com/
https://www.myschoolapps.com/
https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/weblink.aspx?name=E157967&id=30
https://www.westside66.org/domain/525
https://www.westside66.org/domain/525









